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Perch Base, United States Submariners

Flash Traffic
Number:       #8-05-2015   Date:      8/19/2015
Subject:        George Crider on the Binnacle List
__________________________________________________________________________________
 
George Crider has been in the hospital for a while now and I held off writing a Flash Traffic hoping for
better news. This isn’t in the near future. Our Chaplain, Ed Schaffer, talked to Sharon, George’s wife and
she related his condition.
 
He has lost a little toe – diabetes impacted requiring surgery and since, George has had a stroke,
circulation problems, trouble breathing requiring oxygen and now MRSA (methicillin-resistant
staphylococcus aureus.)
 
But George still can have visitors! He’s in the John C. Lincoln Hospital, room 431. The room telephone
number is (623) 879-1431. The hospital is at the southwest quadrant of Loop 101 and I-17, Black Canyon
Freeway.
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